
 

Memo 
 
 

Date: August 28, 2024 

To: Parents of LCA students  

From: Thomas Odom, Principal 

Re:  Holiday & Supply Fee  

Student Holiday – Labor Day 
Light Christian Academy will be closed on Monday, September 2, in observance of Labor Day. 
Students will return to school on Tuesday, September 3. Enjoy your holiday! 

 

Supply Fee 
If you have not paid your required student Supply Fee, please do so as soon as possible. As a reminder, the fee is $50 per 
student and was due the first day of school. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  
Thank you!  
 


